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Mission: obiors Himition S
e Evangelize the lost.
e Equip through discipleship.

e Encourage believers.
e Establish families that last a lifetime.

From the Director’s Desk

It’s hard to believe that May is already here. This year has been a flurry of
activity for the ministry, and we have seen God do some amazing things already.
[ am so excited to share some of it with you in the pages ahead, and we are
looking forward with great anticipation as to what He will continue to do this
year through the support of our ministry partners!

Among the highlights thus far has been Mission Week, which was hosted by LIFE
Community Church in April. Our National Directors of Central America traveled
to the US to be a part of it, and it was a tremendous blessing for us to spend
time with them, love on them, and pray with them. We are so thankful to our
community and church family that welcomed them and loved on them. We pray
that as they return to the mission field, they are rested, refreshed, and ready to
continue carrying out the work the Lord has called them to do!

Traci Huff, ZMI Director
Traci@zmiinternational.org

“Now to him who is able to do far more
abundantly than all that we ask or think,

according to the power at work within us”
Ephesians 3:20
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Portugal
“Taking Back the Family” is in Portugal! Recently, a ZMI Brazil leader began

the study with 10 women in this beautiful country, and we are looking
forward to hearing testimonies of what the Lord is doing. Please join us in
praying that these women and their families will be impacted for God’s

glory.

Kenya

Funds for 500 Swahili Bibles have been sent
to Pastor Alfred, our regional director as he
and his wife continue to serve in Kitale,
Kenya. In addition to the Bibles, the Swahili
edition of “Taking Back The Family” needs
to be printed to aid in the discipleship of
the women’s groups there. Please visit
zmiinternational.org if you would like to
partner with us in getting the materials into
the hands of women.

Nicaragua
Praise God for the tremendous spiritual growth we are seeing in Nicaragua!

Discipleship groups for both men and women are growing, and we recently
celebrated baptisms, which included children from The School of Hope!



http://secure-web.cisco.com/1T3B9ySFXwecwcEuXOYW5jDCaFY-1CQ5s7Z0hKbEmpAITqAcdgQ-V0cDjuYunwanHvBlkKl8YueCv06VPJbiJ7edrjYul8RyAWhUwXXDpLy7yCMVqTuJkpzRoyK6uI6-54_yAc1-jjvs4_nJSk7CrwOhrvuiRJXGl-GdYrLEcy3WNwhOBWOSqtxHFr9e5hlYiNcgcDVOGYI2W52q9pD2gN5vQ-1gackgMgvrlTrLo4l8zSGxOJZueJVibSPG0pC2Cz7KTA2wVi-hWLZAQPFDAdjtVC7aucT8JlShWjoyPEbfEZkV-vymFi-CBQxWQ9z9DI35lb_9FrA1jVz6nB7T-ZdjE6GKlWZIPpOCTDzkHk-Lfygwkf2oMVqy8w47po_bfMiEWOzj3poWHWx7VD2A7WA/http%3A%2F%2Fzmiinternational.org
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Honduras

In March, Pastor Manuel and Odili traveled
to Honduras. During their trip, they led a
pastors’ conference, where they trained
pastors and their wives from 15 churches
on how to minister to the needs of
families. They also hosted both men and
women’s conferences. Two women and
three men received Christ and are being
taught through small group discipleship!
Plans are being made for a future trip to
Honduras in November where churches
from three additional cities plan to
participate in training and conferences.

Brazil The women pictured here are small group
leaders and recent graduates from “Taking
Back the Family” in Brazil! It was an
incredible gift to read the testimonies from
§ many of these women, sharing with us what
the Lord is doing in their hearts and homes
through their discipleship groups.




